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Chaiman Schauer and honorable members of the House Government and Veteran Affairs 
Committee,  
 
North Dakota Family Alliance Legislative Action would like to testify in support of Senate Bill 
2230 and respectfully request that you would render a “DO PASS” on this bill. 
 
In my eight years as an eligible voter in North Dakota, I have noticed that information on ballot 
measures leaves a lot to be desired. Folks are bombarded with information from proponents 
and opponents of the measures, and it is hard to find reliable, unbiased information about 
them. This leaves many voters across our state going to the booth uneducated about the things 
that they are voting on.  
 
This bill provides an avenue for the voters of North Dakota to be able to get that information 
directly from the state. Our organization is unequivocally in favor of unbiased information that 
educates the voters of our state on the sometimes-complex measures that are set before them. 
Because of this reason, North Dakota Family Alliance Legislative Action respectfully requests 
you render a “DO PASS” on Senate Bill 2230. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this testimony, and feel free to contact us if you have 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jacob Thomsen  
Policy Analyst 
North Dakota Family Alliance Legislative Action 
 


